
 

DESIGN PROJECT PUBLIC HEARING 

CR 484 from West of SW 20th Avenue Road to East of CR 475A 

FPID No. 433651-1-32-01 

 

 

 

 

PROJECT CONTACT INFORMATION 

FDOT Project Manager  

Ms. Sarah Van Gundy  

719 S. Woodland Boulevard, MS 2-542 

Deland, Florida 32720 

(386) 943-5551 

sarah.vangundy@dot.state.fl.us 
 

Consultant Project Manager  

Mr. Michael Heron 

111 N. Orange Avenue, Ste. 1450 

Orlando, Florida 32801 

(321) 418-6607 

michael.heron@stvinc.com  
 

Public Involvement Coordinator 

Ms. Jenifer Peters 

111 N. Orange Avenue, Ste. 1450 

Orlando, Florida 32801 

(904) 265-7720 

jenifer.peters@stvinc.com 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Date: October 20, 2016 

Time: 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Where: Marion Oaks Community Center 

 294 Marion Oaks Lane 

 Ocala, Florida 34473 

Go to www.cflroads.com for more information 

Public participation is solicited without regard to 

race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 

disability or family status.  Persons wishing to 

express their concerns relative to FDOT 

compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting 

Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI 

Coordinator by phone at (386) 943-5367, or via 

email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.Persons 

with disabilities who require special 

accommodations under the Americans with 

Disabilities Act or persons who require translation 

services (free of charge) should contact Sarah Van 

Gundy, Project Manager at least seven (7) days 

prior to the meeting.  If you are hearing or speech 

impaired, please contact us by using the Florida 

Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-

8770 (Voice). 

ABOUT THIS PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is holding a public 

hearing concerning proposed operational improvements to County Road 

(CR) 484 from West of SW 20th Avenue to East of CR 475A, in Marion 

County.   

The purpose of the project is to improve safety and traffic flow.  

Improvements include additional turn lanes and turn lane extensions at 

both the CR 484/I-75 interchange and the CR 484/CR 475A intersection, 

reconstruction of the westbound through lanes, and modification of the 

existing I-75 bridge to accommodate the widening. 

The project will also improve bicycle lane and pedestrian sidewalk 

connectivity through the project limits.  Modifications to the existing 

median will be required for the roadway improvements.   

End Project 

Begin Project 

Meeting Location 

Marion Oaks 

Community Center 
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